
A brief report on progress at the Children’s Home at Mahoma Makulu. 

At the Home the staff and children are daily celebrating the availability of clean water. So 

are the people from the adjacent village. The previous long trek to find potable water is 

now replaced by a short walk. 

 

I visited the Home the first week of March. I found the 

manager, Young Ben, in the tomato patch. They are very 

pleased with the developments and greatly encouraged. 

 

Many of the children are in the care of Guardian Parents in 

Dodoma. This system works so very well. They come to the 

Home on school holidays. Some of the older young people, 

attending a local secondary school, live at the Home, which 

they have named ‘Our Home’. Now some of the Guardian 

Parents come to the Home to help with developments, and 

also to develop a garden where they can grow some 

vegetables for use in their own homes, as they care 

for the children. I met these three hard working 

‘parents’ when I visited there. 

 

The three young fellows working with hoes in a new 

garden area live at the home. I was informed that they 

are up and busy before anyone else at the Home. 

They are pleased to have a place they can call ‘Home’, 

and inspired by the development they see taking 

place. I was inspired through spending these few 

hours with them. 

 

They hold in their heats a vision of life transformed. 

Once they were small lads, begging on the streets of 

Dodoma! Now they have a life where they can begin to provide for themselves. I can 

easily foresee that day. If you have had a part in this wonderful gift of renewed life we 

thank you and pray God’s continued blessings upon you. Finally, here is the Home building 

as it now appears, surrounded by a vegetable garden. 

 

It looks just like ‘HOME”. 
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